Dear,
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) rules implementing the closed captioning quality
standards take effect January 15, 2015, The new rules require video programming distributors,

such as to obtain compliance certifications from video programmers.

Picase provide us with a compliance certification from your company or complete and return the
form below.

As a video programmer, please certify to one of the following:

The video programming you provide satisfies the caption quality standards of
FCC Rule 79.1()(2).

In the ordinary course of business, you have adopted and follow the Best
X Practices set forth in FCC Rale 79.1(k)(1).

j You are exempt from the closed captioning rules.

If you are claiming an exemption from the closed captioning rules, please specify the exact
exemption:
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Please return this completed certification letter to within 30 days of receipt. Please be aware that
FCC rules obligate to report non-certifying video programmers to the FCC. Thank you for your
prompt attention to this matter.




